
Preamble about boat dweller survey for waterways agencies and 
organisations 10.3.25 

RRR Consultancy Ltd is conducting research to understand how air 

pollution, fuel use, and energy options impact boat dwellers across 

London. This study aims to gather insights into boaters’ awareness of air 

pollution and its health effects, access to energy sources, barriers to 

switching from solid fuels, and attitudes towards sustainability and the 

climate emergency. The findings will help inform local authorities, 

waterways organisations, and policymakers to improve support for boat 

dwellers. 

 

Beyond gathering insights, this project seeks to encourage positive 

changes within the boating community to help reduce CO₂ emissions 

and exposure to air pollution. By understanding the challenges boaters 

face, we aim to identify practical ways to support cleaner energy choices 

and promote healthier living conditions on London’s waterways. 

Additionally, the study will contribute to developing a strategy for 

strengthening partnerships between boaters, local authorities, and key 

stakeholders, ensuring an ongoing dialogue that fosters cooperation and 

practical solutions for sustainable boating. 

 

We invite all London boat dwellers, including continuous cruisers and 

those on permanent moorings, to take part by completing a short online 

survey or engaging in face-to-face interviews at key mooring locations. 

Participation is confidential, and the results will ensure that boaters’ 

needs and experiences are represented in future decision-making. Have 

your say and help shape a healthier, more sustainable future on 

London’s waterways by clicking on the link below: 

 



https://rrrconsultancy.questionpro.eu/londonhealthywaterwayssurvey202
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RRR request that boat dwellers complete the survey is by Friday 30 May 

2025. 
 

https://rrrconsultancy.questionpro.eu/londonhealthywaterwayssurvey2025
https://rrrconsultancy.questionpro.eu/londonhealthywaterwayssurvey2025

